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Chebucto Minor Hockey had one of its most successful player development seasons in 
recent memory.  The addition of Paul Hunt as technical director enabled us to run more 
sessions with greater frequency permitting more players to attend.  Development sessions 
were offered at most age groups for both players and goalies.  Specific development 
sessions were run for defensive skills, forward skills, shooting and puck handling, as well 
as weekly core skills sessions.  Keepers’ Club was a huge success with the help from 
Empire Goaltending. Additionally, for the first time, March Break sessions were offered.  All 
sessions were well received by participants and the feedback has been great!  Further 
sessions are being planned for the summer and we plan to build on last year’s success next 
season with similar programing.  

I would like to take the time to thank all our volunteers and membership! You are what 
makes Chebucto great! 

 Also, a big Thank you to Paul for all his dedication and hard work! 

 

Charlotte Peladeau 

CMHA VP Development 

 


